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The Roxhorough,
Ottmva, July 24, 1919

Mr. F. A, Anderson,
Socisl Serviee lirector,
Minneasrclis Street Rsllway Company,
Yiureepclis, iinn.

Dear ar. andsrson:

I have just rotumed from kngland, and find your
lotter of June 28,

I regret that at the mcment I do not know of eny
povdibdn opsnings #hieh I conld sdvise your locking into, dut
I shal!l e glad indeed to remember your desire to sacurs s
wiser rield oi service {hen the one in which you are at present;
aui in the svant ¢f lcarning of poesible orenings, I shall be
glad 1o commanicate vith you and o meriion your nsme from
time to tlue in gquartere where I think soms mention may de
0t uve.

v

I 211 wondering whather 1t alght not be well for you
10 Loke up aned your eorrespondence with the (rezt Vestern
dugar Company. It is some months since I myself have had
correspondencs with any oifficers of the Company, and I am
therefore nov iv & position to Xmow how tho devolopments
which were planned some monihs &20 have progresved. Tith the
vompaay '3 control of sixtesn or more f=utories, ~nd its
relatlons with the faming as well ss the wmanufacturing
interesis, it is Just possible that there may still be an
opening which would afford you the kind of ogpportunity you
are seeking. The faot that the Company had already made
overtures to you woulc make it wholly matursl for you to
resune the correspondence you huad had with theu.

I regret thaot it is gol puesible for we (o m2ke
any other suggestion at the moment. I shoRld be only too glad
t0 keop your wishesz in wmind.

Yours very truly,

W. L. Mackenzie King Papers
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